From: Dalton, Zoe <Zoe.Dalton@ijacobs.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 1:24 PM

To: Shaun McGee <5.McGee@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Keneghan, Damien <Damien.Keneghan@jacobs.com>; Healy, Gerry <Gerry.Healy@jacobs.com>;
Kiernan, Sarah <Sarah.Kiernan@jacobs.com>; McDonnell, Rory <Rory.McDonnell@jacobs.com>
Subject: ABP-310286-21

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take
care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contactthe ICT
Helpdesk.

Hi Shaun,

I am contacting you regarding ABP 310286-21. Just for your information Jacobs have recently
moved office, would it be possible for any future correspondence to be sent to myself at the
address below ?

Termini Building, 2nd Floor
3 Arkle Road

Sandyford

Dublin

Co. Dublin

D18 CeChH

[reland

Kind Regards,
Zoe

Zoe Dalton BSc MSc MIPI | Jacobs | Senior Town Planner | Water and Environment |
Termini, 2" Floor, 3 Arkle Road, Sandyford Business Park, Dublin 18 | Ph: 01 261 4473 |
zoe.dalton@jacobs.com

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidentiai and privileged information that is for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is
strictly prohibited. If you have recetved this message in ervor, please notify us immediately by replying to the message
and deleting it from your computer,



